
 

November 29, 2005 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
Contact:  Theresa Adams Lopez 
     (310) 732-3507 

 

LOS ANGELES BOARD OF HARBOR COMMISSIONERS 
SET NEXT MEETING FOR 6 P.M., DECEMBER 12, 2005 

 

SAN PEDRO, Calif.  – A special meeting of the Los Angeles Board of Harbor 

Commissioners will take place on Monday, December 12, 6:00 p.m., at the 

Wilmington Senior Center, located in Banning Park, 1371 Eubank Avenue, in 

Wilmington.   

Should this meeting not conclude by midnight on December 12, the 

meeting will be adjourned to and continued on December 13, 10 a.m., at the 

Los Angeles Harbor Hotel located at 601 S. Palos Verdes Street in San Pedro. 

 Previously announced Board meetings of December 2 and December 

14 have been cancelled. 

 The complete agenda of this meeting will be posted on the City of Los 

Angeles website at www.lacity.org and on the Port’s website at 

www.portoflosangeles.org. 

 This is a public meeting and local residents and stakeholders are 

encouraged to attend. 
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